
Department of Chinese Language and Literature, The Chinese University of Hong Kong  

60th Anniversary – Poetry and Couplet Writing Contest 

(19 December 2023) 

 

       Our alumni teacher, Mr. LAM Fai-chun, was awarded the Champion of Poetry Writing in the 

Academia Sector in Department of Chinese Language and Literature 60th Anniversary – Poetry and 

Couplet Writing Contest. The Award Ceremony was held at the Hong Kong Palace Museum on                    

19 December 2023 (Tuesday). 

 

The Department of Chinese Language and Literature at The Chinese University of Hong Kong is 

delighted to commemorate its 60th anniversary by holding the ‘Poetry and Couplet Writing Contest’, 

cordially inviting Hong Kong academia and public participation in this momentous occasion. 

 

 

 

 
Mr. LAM Fai-chun with Professor WONG Kuan-io, one of the adjudicators in the competition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Award Awardee Category 

Champion Mr. LAM Fai-chun Poetry Writing in the Academia Sector 



 
Photo of Principal YUEN with Mr. LAM Fai-chun 

 

 

 

 
Mr. LAM Fai-chun with his poem 


